
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Dear Little Learners and 
Parents,
As we enter the month of September, it's time 
to prepare for the upcoming Mid Term exams. 
I want to remind all our little stars that exams 
are simply a time to show what you've 
learned. There's no need to feel worried or 
stressed—just remember to do your best! 
While it's important to study hard, it's even 
more important to take care of your health. 
Make sure you get plenty of rest, eat healthy 
foods, and take breaks during your study 
time. Studying with a smile and a fresh mind 
will help you understand and remember your 
lessons better. Remember, the hard work you 
put in now will pay off when you see your 
progress. This is your opportunity to shine 
and show everyone what you're capable of 
achieving.  Taking small steps each day will 
lead to big success! And most importantly, 
remind your child that it's okay to ask 
questions and seek help when needed. 
Remember, the goal is to learn and grow, not 
just to get good grades. So, let's approach 
these exams with confidence, joy, and lots of 
positivity. We believe in you, and we're here 
to support you every step of the way.
Wishing you all a successful and happy exam 
season!

Dr. Ekta Dhawan

SpotlightSpotlight

Rhymes! Rhythm! Radiance!

Festive Cheer! Tradition Meets Joy!

Kindergarten students joyfully celebrated Janmashtami, delighting us with heartwarming 
performances, featuring songs and dances under the wonderful guidance of their dedicated teachers. 
This has become a cherished tradition for our Kindergarten, as they come together each year to 
celebrate Janmashtami. 

Preschoolers celebrated Independence Day, honoring the modern gifts of freedom enjoyed by their 
generation. Through song, dance and theatre, they expressed their love for the nation and the 
importance of this great national festival. The celebration aimed to instill a sense of patriotism and 
appreciation for the hard-won freedom that allows them to live in peace and joy.

Preschoolers (Form Nursery to KG II) 
participated in an English Rhyme 
Recitation Competition. The contest 
served as an initiation into learning to 
become assertive while also developing 
public speaking skills. The young students 
recited poems with ease. The competition 
was judged based on the following 
criteria: a) Memorization, b) Content, c) 
Expression, d) Clarity, e) Pronunciation, 
and f) Poise, Posture, and Eye Contact. 
The event not only encouraged the 
students to improve their language 
proficiency but also instilled confidence in 
their ability to perform before an audience. 

Through this competition, the children developed a deeper understanding of verbal expression and the importance of clear communication, laying a 
strong foundation for their future academic and social endeavors.

Celebrating Freedom: Little Patriots Shine!



ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH

CONVERSATION

EDUCATOR’S ECHO

The most wonderful part of being a teacher is knowing 
that, many years down the line, there will be someone, 
somewhere, thinking about how lucky they were to be 
taught by a teacher as wonderful as yourself. The best 
part of being a teacher is that when your students grow 
up, they may forget everything you taught them, but 
they will never forget you. They will continue to value 
you for the seeds of goodness that we sow in them.

PARENTAL PLAUDITS

SONG OF THE MONTH

School is the basic foundation of knowledge imparted to a 
child. It gives children the opportunity to acquire 
knowledge in various fields of education, such as 
literature, history, mathematics, politics, and many other 
subjects. The faculty at BLPS is dedicated to enriching 
children with a unique set of values and experiences, 
culminating in the perfect recipe for creating responsible 
individuals and future leaders. I wish this school 

continues to grow to great heights, providing the country with the valuable 
citizens of tomorrow. I am a proud mother as I see my child learn and grow 
at this fine institution. Sending her to BLPS was indeed one of the best 
decisions of my life!

Ms. Anamika Gupta (KGT)

Q1 : What should we do while sneezing?

A : We should cover our nose while sneezing.

Q2 : How can we keep our hands clean?

A : We should wash our hands to keep them clean.

Q3 : How many times should we brush our teeth?

A : We should brush our teeth twice a day.

Q4 : What should we do before and after eating food?

A : We should wash our hands before and after eating.

Our Preschoolers ( Form KG I ) were actively engaged in ' Rubber Band 
Activity ' Fine motor activities are front and center for preschoolers. The 
elastics of the band are a fun way to create stimulating activities -  kids like to 
cross the rubber bands in an x or + shape versus just going in one direction. 
This increases the challenge.

elastic fun : bouncing into learning!

Preschoolers (Form KG 
I I )  w e r e  a c t i v e l y 
engaged in lessons on 
learning how to place 
numbers in 'ascending 
and descending order.' 
T e a c h i n g  o u r 
p r e s c h o o l e r s  t h e 
concept of ordering 
n u m b e r s  i s  a 
fundamental aspect of 
ea r ly  ma themat i c s 
education. 
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Everyday
I go to school
I meet my friends
And we all say
Hello! Hello!
How are you?
I'm good!
I'm great!
How about you?
Everyday
I go and play
I meet new friends
And we all say
Hello! Hello!
What's your name?
Nice to meet you!
Do you want to play?
Hello! Hello!

Classic play! modern joy!

Dr. Arshdeep K. Momi (Mother of Inaya Momi KG - I Elites)                                                          

Preschoolers (Form KG II) were actively engaged in lessons on using hand 
tools, specifically learning how to use a screwdriver. We believe it's very 
important for preschoolers to learn how to use tools. From hammers to 
pliers, children who learn how to fend for themselves in the world of home 
repairs are a step ahead of their peers in terms of independence and 
versatility.

NUMBER NINJAS: LITTLE MATHEMATICIANS ON THE RISE!

Preschoolers (Form Nursery) were actively engaged in 'Ball Games - 
Balance.' Old-fashioned ball games are easy, fun, and get preschoolers 
moving. After school, at home, parents and grandparents can also get 
involved as players or mediators—exactly what playtime should be all 
about!

Tiny Tinkerers: Tool Time for Tots!
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